
Healthcare 
 

May.2022                             STONY BROOK UNIVERSITY CAREER CENTER COVER LETTER 

WOLFIE SEAWOLF 
Stony Brook, New York • (123) 456-8495 • Wolfie.Seawolf@stonybrook.edu  

 
 
 
October 23, 2022 
 
Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center 
1275 York Ave 
New York, NY 10065 
 
Dear Anna Maddux,  
 
Thank you so much for taking the time to meet with me and discuss the position of Care Coordinator for 
Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center yesterday. I enjoyed learning more about the company’s new 
initiatives post COVID-19 as well as the companies’ goals of constantly adapting to the changing community.  
 
Our conversation solidified my interest in joining the team especially the company focus of forming 
relationships with the clients and creating personalized plans specific to their needs. This is something that 
aligns with my beliefs of the importance of client centered care.  
  
In regard to our conversation about expansion of the company, with my prior affiliations with Northwell Home 
Care and as a medical assistant, I believe that I can form a connection between different organizations to 
educate on the need to adapt to changing communities instead of relying on outdated knowledge 
 
If you need any additional information from me, please feel free to contact me. Looking forward to hearing 
back from you and thank you again for meeting with me.  
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Wolfie Seawolf 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


